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Ref: 21OIA1099 

 

[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

Right of review 

If you disagree with my decision on your OIA request, you can ask an Inland Revenue 
review officer to review my decision. To ask for an internal review, please email the 
Commissioner of Inland Revenue at: CommissionersCorrespondence@ird.govt.nz. 
 
Alternatively, under section 28(3) of the OIA, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman 
to investigate and review my decision. You can contact the office of the Ombudsman by 
email at: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Thank you for your request. I trust that the information provided is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Darren Cheevers 
Director, Corporate Finance 
 
 


